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To: "jmoeller@longlakemn.gov" <jmoeller@longlakemn.gov>

Hi Jeanette,
I'm writing to request that Long Lake changes the rules for tying or leading into a neighbor's fence. We have a dog and
would very much like to tie with our neighbor's chain link fence (they're okay with this and would be willing to sign a
statement). In this case we would not actually connect to the fence, but place a post right next to their fence. If
needing to leave a 2-foot gap between the two fences (current rules), we likely will not install because it will look bad
and mowing grass between the two will be a large inconvenience. It is my understanding that businesses are allowed
to tie in to each other, which seems like an inconsistent rule as I would expect businesses to share thesame property
concerns as residents. The fence vendor also stated that Long Lake's no tie in rule is an outlier and one of the only
cities in the area with such rule.

Ideally, we would like the rule change as soon as possible for our dog to enjoy our new house's backyard, however
we're afraid to let him run free with coyotes in the area.

Thank you!
Luke Brehmer
1561 Stoneridge Circle
Long Lake, MN
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